
Please remember that any slip 
renter who plans on being out 
of the slip for over 72 hours (3 
days) must notify the Marina 
staff of the slip’s availability.  In 
addition, if you plan to 
terminate your agreement, we 
must have that in writing as 
well indicating the exact date 
you plan to vacate your slip. 
For your convenience, forms 
for both Extended Leave and 
Slip Use Termination have 
been placed on the Marina 
website.   
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www.DunedinGov.com 

Sediment Removal and Dock A Repairs: 

The surveys have been completed for the 

dredging of the Marina Basin and channel 

to the Intracoastal waterway.  The 

consultant is currently applying for all 

necessary permits and finalizing cost 

estimates.  To minimize the impact to the 

slip renters, the improvements to Dock A 

will be coordinated at the same time.  

Please stay tuned as more details with 

exact time frames and logistics are 

determined. 

Check out the webpage for the Dunedin 
Marina as it contains lots of handy 
information at your finger tips including: 

 Tide charts 
 Map of the Marina 
 Current Rules  & Regulations 
 Rate information 
 Slip Rental Applications 
 Charter information 
 Sailing programs 
 And more! 

Projects Update          Dunedin Marina Website 

The City of Dunedin requires that all slip 

renters obtain a valid certificate of 

general liability insurance. A copy of the 

certificate must be submitted and kept 

on file at the Marina Office. When you 

are renewing your insurance policy, 

please be sure to forward a copy of your 

new certificate to the Harbormaster’s 

Office. 

Recreation slip renters must obtain a 

valid certificate of general liability 

insurance in the amount of $100,000/

$300,000. 

Commercial slip renters must obtain a 

valid certificate of general liability 

insurance in the amount of $1,000,000 

naming the City of Dunedin as an 

additional insured. 

Keep your Proof of Liability Insurance up to date 

The Harbormaster’s Office is now able to 
accept credit card payments for slip 
rental, parking decals, or boat ramp 
launch fees.  Feel free to stop by to pay 
your monthly slip rental payments or you 
can visit Utility Billing located at 750 
Milwaukee Avenue.   

 

Please remember that you 

must have a current decal on 

your vehicle to park in the permitted 

spots.  Parking decals are available for slip 

renters only ( and are $5.00 per vehicle.  

Due to limited availability, we cannot 

provide decals for other friends or family 

members.  Please visit the Harbormaster’s 

office to purchase your decal along with 

your vehicle information.  Decals must be 

placed on the rear of the vehicle on the 

passenger side (window or bumper) and 

cars must be parked “nose in”.  Please 

note the Sheriff’s office is currently 

enforcing the parking permit requirement 

and will issue citations. 

Now Taking Credit Cards!        2019 Parking Decals 


